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I am a resident of Falmouth with extended family in Auburn and who works in 
Portland. I love the recommendation of the Rail Use Advisory Council to use the 
Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail. This would open up a safe 
non-automotive commuting option for me and my family.


